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Look how we’ve grown!

We hope you have all had a great break. Our chickens spent a fabulous half term holiday going ‘free range’
at Mrs Grainger’s house! With the Christmas holidays just around the corner, and colder darker nights,
they are going to stay with her; coming back to their Goldfield run in small groups for day visits when they
can. As well as our ‘golden girls’ coming back to be with us the Buttercup Club will also carry on counting
the eggs and using them in their cooking.

We will continue our amazing journey sharing their adventures. Mrs Rolph has been with our ‘girls’ every
step of the way to care for them and document their journey for the website. We are incredibly grateful
for the time she has dedicated to this wonderful process. The fact that we have such beautiful, happy birds
is credit to her and her small team of helpers who have taken turns to come to school twice a day during
weekends and holidays (they will be taking a well earnt break this Christmas).

We excitedly await their first visit back and thank Mrs Grainger
and her family for making them feel so welcome.




